
Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Liliana
Last Name: Cruz
Title: Self
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Arlington
State: Tx
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am a hardworking woman
residing in this beautiful
state. I STRONGLY OPPOSE to the
gerrymandering of districts
because we all pay the same
taxes, you need to be reminded
of who you serve, the power and
final decision resides on us
the people who ultimately will
suffer the consequences, you
are public servants filled with
greed. Instead of wasting time
and money to break the law to
gerrymander use that money and
resources to help the people
that has been affected by the
floods, the children that need
access to a home and healthy
food, to the homeless that
wander the streets of Dallas.
This that you are attempting to
do does not reflect the
traditional Republican values
like honesty, integrity and
family but the exact opposite.
Is oppression against the poor.




